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DUTCH EVACUEES MEET LORD MAYOR. 

At Perth City Council chambers yesterday the Lord Mayor (Mt. J. Totterdell) met 

representatives of the Netherlands Indies Welfare Organisation for Evacuees, preliminary to 

the imminent repatriation of a number of Dutch who have been living in the metropolitan 

area. The representatives expressed gratitude for West Australian hospitality. The photograph 

shows the president of N.I.W.O.E. (Mr. W.von den Bosch) signing the visitors' book, with 

the Lord Mayor on the left. 

 

 


